
Greetings from Howard and Jill on receiving Links 2020 in NZ 
 

 
 
Thanks for sending Links for another year. 
Really appreciated news of a lot of names. Good 
to hear that Frank and Dave are still keeping 
things shipshape, also Ruth, Denise and 
Rosemary. Good to read of my Father’s and Uncle 
Stephen’s contribution to your work; 
the Badminton club.  News of Charles and Derek 
Davies etc.  We were hoping to come over to 
celebrate our 60th Anniversary with our UK 
family and friends this year but travel restrictions 
make it unlikely. 
 
This is Anzac public holiday W/E & NZ moves back 
from level 4 to 3 tonight. Some workers allowed 
back to work, including most tradesmen, so our 
builders will be able to restart the two homes [1 x 
5; & 1 x 2 bed] that Mark and Maree are having 
built for us all. Latest completion date now 
September? They sold up over a year ago and 
moved in with us. We are all surviving and 
keeping fit. This has been an amazing Autumn weather wise. We have an exercise bike, forest 
opposite and the beach within walking distance but we all need a good 
holiday!                                         
 
Blessings to you all. Thanks again. He is Risen indeed Hallelujah. See you soon? D.V. 
 
Jill and Howard x 
 


